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Leppington, Birch Hill, Bracknell, RG12 7WW 
Headteacher: Michael Dillon B Ed (Hons) MA 

 
Friday 26th March 2021 

Relationships, Sex, and Health Education Policy & Curriculum  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Department for Education announced changes to relationships and sex education (RSE) which came into 
effect from September 2020.  All schools are required to comply with the updated requirements. This means 
that we need to review our Relationships, Sex and Health Education curriculum as well as the policy so we 
can be sure our RSHE provision is appropriate for our pupils based on their: 

 Age 

 Physical and emotional maturity 

 Religious and cultural backgrounds 

 Special educational needs and/or disabilities 

 

We need your feedback to help us do this. 

Here’s how you can help: 

Fill in the consultation questionnaire via Forms (click the link to access): 
https://forms.office.com/r/Je9wXn26jK 

We are running Question and Answer session via Zoom on Tuesday 30th March at 5pm. If you’d like to 
participate, the link will be sent out nearer the date of the meeting. The session should take no more than 40 
minutes. 

 

To help you understand the curriculum requirements, please read the “Jigsaw Information Leaflet” on our 
website https://www.birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk/page/?title=JIGSAW&pid=651 (paste into browser) which 
gives information on what all pupils are expected to know by the end of primary school. If you’re joining the 
Zoom meeting, please read this before the meeting.  

 

Thank you for your time.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr Len Hughes-White (Deputy Head)  
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